
SB 53 is intended to help ensure the integrity of the elections 
process.  The definitions in the text of the bill conflicted with the Carrier 
and other Speakers on the Floor.  Exactly what was defined as “member 
of household” along with which was the appropriate statute to utilized 
was debated.  The impact was unclear, therefore, cast a No vote with 
hopes of clarity being addressed in the House of Representatives in favor 
of a stronger statutory reference.  
 
 


